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Aranmore Catholic College has offered support to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children since 2002.  We 
welcome all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students. 
 
The Program assists Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students, who may be denied a Catholic Second 
Education, due to financial circumstances. 
 
The College 
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place of hometown should be completed I holiday times, when practical.  Travel should not be undertaken 
during term time unless there is a genuine and urgent need for this to happen.  Prior approval must come 
from the Principal. 
 

• BEEP recipients must complete all their assignments and class work, to the best of their ability.  Students  
who do not complete a series of assignments and class work will be at risk of being withdrawn from the  
program. 

 
• Students are advised that attendance in the ‘Ready 2 Learn’ (Homework classes) lessons is compulsory. 
 
• Active participation by BEEP recipients in NAIDOC cultural activities is expected. 
 
• Active participation by BEEP recipients in Aranmore curriculum and co-curricula activities (eg: sports, music,  

drama) is expected. 
 
• In circumstances of continued poor behaviour or continued lack of effort in studies, the bursary may be  

withdrawn.  In such a case, parents/guardians will receive notification.  Each students progress will be 
reviewed at the end of each term. 

 
STUDENT SUPPORT 
Aranmore Catholic College understands that Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students may also require extra 
academic assistance.  To make the transition easier for these students, the following support mechanisms are 
offered. 
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